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Date:  11th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The staff are looking forward to meeting with you on either Wednesday or Thursday this week 
for Parents’ Evening.  Thank you for booking your appointments online. 
 
A reminder of the classes below.   

Primary 1 Miss Craig  

Primary 1/2 Miss Brown 

Primary 2 Mrs Donachie and Miss Mortimer 

Primary 3 Mrs Benton 

Primary 3/4 Miss Johnston and Mrs Queen 

Primary 4 Miss MacNeil 

Primary 5 Miss Torrens and Mrs Smith 

Primary 6 Mr McCarthy 

Primary 7 Mrs McClelland 

 

Uniform Swap Shop 
As you will know from the October Newsletter, the Parent Partnership and school are setting 
up a Uniform Swap Shop.  If you have any items of uniform that are no longer suitable and in 
good condition, we would be very grateful if you would consider donating these.  Any 
donations can be brought along on Parents’ Evening and handed to a member of the Parent 
Partnership who will be in the school library area. 
We also invite parents/carers to help themselves to any useful items.  If any families would like 
to request items via the school, please contact Mrs Heath or myself via the school office or 
during Parents’ Evening.   
 
World of Work Week 
Our World of Work week will take place from Monday 31st October.  If you are able to come in 
and speak with the children, please contact the school office or speak to Mrs Watt who will be 
available on Parents’ Evening.  Mrs Watt will be around the Book Fair. 
 
Book Fair 
During Parents’ Evening, Mrs Watt will be running the Book Fair.  The Book Fair will also be 
available on both evenings for anyone who wishes to purchase any children's books. Books 
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can be paid for via an order form and the book will be sent home once payment is received or 
you can purchase a book via a QR code available on the evening via Mrs Watt. Please note 
unfortunately, we are unable to take cash.  
As a school we make commission from the Book Fair. This money will be used to purchase 
more books for our school library.  
 
Painting 
During the October Holiday a number of areas inside the school will be painted.   Whilst we 
are all looking forward to seeing the school with a fresh coat of paint, I apologise that the 
school display boards will be empty and not looking their best during Parents’ Evening.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office.  
 
Yours 
 
 
 

 
 
Lorna Murray 
Head Teacher 


